
Consultation Name: Updated fire control laws for Norfolk Island 

 

Comment: 

The proposed fire control laws are beyond a joke and are being proposed for no other reason other 

than to aggrivate the Norfolk Islanders who have been burning for years.  

 

These laws are being introduced to further push the cost of living up on Norfolk Island and to further 

drive the islanders off there land. 

 

Submitted by Nathan Reeves 
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